Chairman Warren Stolp called a Special Board Meeting of the Town of Nashwauk to order on Tuesday, October 25, 2011 at 4:30 PM in the Township Garage.  Board members present:  Warren Stolp, Jeff Ekholm, Larry Laakso. Members absent: Terri Holmbeck and Karine Woodman. Martin Dusterhoft was also present.

A discussion was held regarding the purchase of a new township grader. Marty found a grader from RDO Equipment. The grader is a 2002 CAT 140 H. This grader costs $125,000 and they will give the township $16,000 for our grader. This will make the total purchase of the new grader at $109,000.
*Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to purchase 2002 CAT grader and trade in the township grader. Motion carried unanimously.

A discussion was held regarding the funds to pay for the new grader. It was decided to cash out the certificate of deposit and receive it into the road and bridge fund. We will use the entire CD, $33,000 from the equipment fund and the remaining amount from the mining effects fund.

*Motion by Laakso, seconded by Ekholm to pay for the grader as per the breakdown listed above. Motion carried unanimously.

Motion by Stolp, seconded by Ekholm to adjourn the meeting at 4:50 PM.
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